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Mr. and Miss FHS will be 
announced at graduation on 

May 14, 2021.



Bromance

Practically
 Sisters

Hope Rackley Maelee Benedict

Aidan Browne Logan Perry



Well Rounded

Most School 
Spirit

Dale Smyser Juileta Roberts

Kaden Moore Hope Rackley



Greatest Gamer

Most Reliable
Dale Smyser Julieta Roberts

Caden treat Alyssa King



Most Likely To Be 
On Broadway

Probably 
Picasso

Kade Browne Abby Riggs

Dominic Sellers Brenna Metts



Biggest Glow Up

Next American 
Ninja Warrior

Caleb Warren Sam Greenhaw

Kade browne Ella Shroder



Eyes that Sparkle

Entreprenuer
zack Stewart Emma Mears

Kaden Moore Keirstan Moore



luscious Locks

Best Personality
Kaden Moore Julieta Roberts

Jordan Aldridge Carly Hardin



Sleeping Beauty

Class Clown
Phillip Pasthing Leah Still

Hunter Callentine Maelee Benedict



Upcoming Celebrity

Freshest Fits

Kaden Moore Emma Mears

Caleb Warren Sam Greenhaw



“Your life is your 
story, and the 
adventure ahead of 
you is the journey 
to fulfill your own 
purpose and 
potential.”

- Kerry Washington

Katelynn Amy Michelle Bailey

Tyler Baker

Brycen BenedictPreston Belding

Destiny Balentine

“The tassel was 
worth the hassle.”

-Unknown

“Screws fall out 
all the time, the 
world’s an 
imperfect place.”

- John Bender

“And this is the part 
where you find out 
who you are.”

-Unknown

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

“Here’s to the sunny 
slopes of long ago.”

- Gus McCrae



“Don’t take life too 
seriously. You’ll 
never make it out 
alive.”

- Elbert Hubbard

Maelee Benedict Gavin Bishop

Nathaniel Bolthouse

Rainflower BurdickTrenton Brundige

Cheyenne Brading

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

“All roads lead back 
to one’s home. Not 
your birthplace 
maybe, but home.”

-Ulysses, Fallout 
New Vegas, The 
Lonesome Road

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

“Always listen to 
your teachers, they 
shape you into the 
person that you 
are.”

-Trenton Brundige

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1



Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

Roy Burdick Sydney Cagle

Zachary Cardwell

Tristen CobbMorgan Chapman

Chandler Chapman

I’m over it.”

- Sydney Cagle

“Watch those wrist 
rockets.”

- Star Wars 
Battlefront 2

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

“I can’t think of 
anything funny, 
so just write, like, 
gaming or 
something.”

- Morgan Chapman

“Spend a little 
more time trying to 
make something of 
yourself and a little 
less time trying to 
impress others.”

- The Breakfast 
Club



“Now that you’ve 
graduated, just 
remember: bosses 
don’t usually accept 
notes from your 
mother.”

- Melanie White

Migdael Deleon Brianna Duffy

Mason Erisman

Baylee FlynnJordyn Fish

Emily Fish

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

“Am I ranchy yet?”

- Karlene Elliott, 
2017

“Life is really sim-
ple, but we insist on 
making it 
complicated.”

-Confucius

“This wasn’t like 
High School
Musical at all!”

- Seth Egan



“God didn’t add 
another day in your  
life just because you 
need it. He added 
it because someone 
out there needs 
you.”

- Unknown

Paul Ford Tristan Foster

Allie Fouts

Ethan GrannissAvery Garst

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

“I don’t know 
where I’m going 
from here, but I 
promise it won’t be 
boring.

- David Bowie

“Someday, they’ll 
be talking about 
me, right now 
they’re just walking 
around me.”

- Jack Met, AJR



“Family isn’t who 
you’re born with, 
it’s who you’d die 
for.”

-Lincoln Clay

Krystian Guenther Camryn Guffey

Karissa Herron

Seth HiettCorbin Hickerson

Katie Herron

“Now that you’ve 
graduated, just 
remember: bosses 
don’t usually accept 
notes from your 
mother.”

- Melanie White

“Sweetie... you’re 
wasting your gum.

- The Birdcage

“It’s like all of my 
life everyone has 
always told me. 
You’re a shoe! 
And then today I 
stopped and I said, 
what if I don’t want 
to be a shoe? What 
if I want to be a 
purse, ya know? Or 
a hat?

-Rachel Green

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

“You have enemies? 
Good. That means 
you have stood up 
for something in 
your life.”

-Winston Churchill



“Homies make the 
home.”

- The Boys

Preston Hodges Erik Hodum

Lexi Holloway

Max HrenkoTayla Hoyt

Kade Howard

“I know that new 
situations can be 
intimidating. You’re 
lookin’ around 
and it’s  all scary 
and different, but 
y’know...meeting 
them head-on,
charging into ‘em 
like a bull-- that’s 
how we grow as 
people.”

- Rick Sanchez

“I am so clever that 
sometimes I don’t 
understand a single 
word of what I am 
saying.”

- Oscar Wilde

“I don’t think he 
knows about 
second breakfast, 
Pip.”

-J.R.R Tolkien

“I’m gonna go stand 
outside. If anyone 
asks, I’m 
outstanding “

-Unknown

“Homies make the 
home.”

- The Boys



Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

Gage Hulen Caleb Humphrey

Karlene Elliott

Jackson JonesDylan Johnson

Matthew Jarrett

“Learned that 
happiness on Earth 
ain’t just for high 
achievers.”

-Ronnie Dunn

“Sometimes it takes 
only one act of 
kindness and caring 
to change a person’s 
life.”

-Jackie Chan 

“If you ever start 
taking things too 
seriously, just 
remember that we 
are talking 
monkeys on an 
organic spaceship 
flying through the 
universe.”

-Joe Rogan

“It’s a dangerous 
business, Frodo, 
going out your 
door. You step 
onto the road, and 
if you don’t keep 
your feet, there’s no 
knowing where you 
might be swept off.”

-J.R.R Tolkien

‘Time on earth is 
very limited, don’t 
spend it trying to  
live someone else’s 
life.”

-Steve Jobs



“People’s lives don’t 
end when they die. 
it ends when they 
lose faith.”

-Itachi Uchiha

Hayden King Stephen Lowry

Deven Maxwell

Brenna MettsHayden McCullar

Janae Maxwell

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1
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2
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2
1

“Yesterday is 
history, tommorow 
is a mystery, but 
today is a gift. that 
is why it’s called 
present.

- Master Oogway

“Homies make the 
home.”

- The Boys

“The snake which 
cannot cast it’s skin 
has to die. As well 
the minds which 
are prevented from 
changing their 
opinions; they cease 
to be mind.”

-Friedrich 
Nietzsche



“It’s nerf or nothin’. ”

-Nerf

Kaden Moore Joseph Obermire

Ethan Odegard

Devyn PayneRailey Parnell

Hunter Ott

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

“The measure of 
a man is what he 
does when he has 
power.”

-Pierce Brown, Red 
Rising

“I can do all things 
through Christ who 
gives me strength.”

- Phillippians 4:13

“Life is like a sand-
wich, no matter 
which way you flip 
it the bread comes 
first.”

-Unknown



“I thought about 
giving up, but then 
I remembered who 
was watching.”

- Unknown

Katelynn Peterson Stormie Peterson

Colton Peveto

Hope RackleyTrinity Ply

Rylee Plumb

“Life is bettter on a 
backroad.”

- Unknown

“Homies make the 
home.”

-The Boys

“Don’t count the 
days, make the days 
count.”

-Muhammad Ali

“I’ve learned it’s im-
portant not to limit 
yourself. You can 
do whatever you 
really love to do, no 
matter what it is.”

- Ryan Gosling

“I’ve always heard, 
‘Every ending is 
also a beginning. 
We just don’t know 
it at the time.’ I’d 
like to believe that’s  
true.”

-Paget Brewster



“You can never 
cross the ocean 
unless you have 
the courage to lose 
sight of the shore.”

-Christopher 
Columbus

Mayele Remington Evan Riggs

Alexandria Shields

Dale SmyserBrent Smith

Douglas Smeenk

“Can I stay another 
year?”

-No One

“And when the 
worlds against me 
is when I really 
come alive.”

- Ed Sheeran

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1

“Is your headband 
too tight?”

-Coach Robins 



“If you have an idea 
that you think is 
good, don’t let some 
idiot talk you out 
of it.”

- Stan Lee

Grace Stewart Zack Stewart

Leah Still

Spring TresslerJadon Tovar

Cedar Stone

‘Just wait ‘till I leave 
my mark!”

- Zachary Dean 
Stewart

“No one can make 
you inferior with-
out your consent”

-Eleanor Roosevelt

“And I’m fine with 
the fact that I still 
don’t know what 
I want to be when 
I grow up, but to-
day I want to be 
amazing.”

-Shane Koyczan

-Shane Koyczan

“Everywhere you 
look in this world, 
whenever there 
is light, there will 
always be shadows 
to find as well. As 
long as there is a 
concept of victors, 
the vanquished will 
also exist. The selfish 
intent of wanting to 
preserve peace, initi-
ates wars. And hatred 
is born in order to 
protect love.”
-Madara Uchiha

Class 
of 
2
0
2
1



“The broken world 
waits in the
darkness for the 
light that is you.”

-L.R Knost

Kaylee Warren Trinity Warren

Alex White

Trenton Wiles

Gabby White

“Put the past 
behind you, take 
what you learned, 
and begin again.”

- Unknown

“Those who give
up essential 
liberties for
temporary safety 
deserve neither.”

-Benjamin Franklin
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Class Moto: “It is what it is”
Class Song: “Good Riddance (Time 

of Your Life)”-Green Day
Class Colors: Red and Black

Class Flowers: Solid Red and White 
Carnations


